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Good afternoon,

| am writing to request that the proposed amendment to RAP 10.10(e) be rejected. Sending
discovery to convicted felons without any kind of limitation or redactions could cause considerable
harm to victims and witnesses. This discovery could include autopsy photographs, depictions of
minors engaged in sexually explicit activity, banking records, various means of identification, and so
on. Of particular concern is the potential for inmates to circulate this information among fellow
inmates.

Kyle

Kyle D. Houston | Senior Deputy Prosecuting Attorney

Economic Crimes Unit | King County Prosecuting Attorney

King County Courthouse | 516 Third Avenue | Seattle, WA 98104
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